
                       

               Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation: 

    Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

    Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                          By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

          October 13, 2019                                       Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    

                                    Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                              Collections  - 10/6/19 
 

      Sun.     -   Oct.  13      8:00 a.m.        For Parishioners          Sunday…………………$  907.00 

Wed.   -   Oct.   16      8:30 a.m.              Gene Neu - Tim Carey                     Children’s Offering…….        3.00    

Sun.     -  Oct.   20     8:00 a.m.                 Kruger Family - Family         “Your Offering is most appreciated!” 

  

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of October:   Canned soup and/or soup mixes    

                                                                                                                                      “In all circumstances, give thanks…” 

      Sunday Mass:                October Stewardship                 

                                                         

      Lector:  K. Vint               Servers:  D. Isham & B. Anderson                Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, S. Carey & R. Briscoe 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.   

 In light of today being Pastor Appreciation Day, we want to thank Fr. Stan for all his wisdom and effort to ensure our 

guidance in the ways of the Lord, and to keep us on the path to the Heavenly Kingdom!!!  May God reward you richly!!!  

 Second collection next Sunday - World Mission Sunday - “We are Baptized and Sent! - Next week is World Mission Sunday, 

in a special Extraordinary Missionary Month.  We are called through our baptism to be part of the Church’s missionary 

efforts, through prayer, self-sacrifice and support of missionary vocations through material aid.  Remembering that we are 

baptized and sent as a Universal Church of Christ on mission in the word, we can… PRAY for the Church’s worldwide 

missionary work and OFFER financial HELP and CHARITY through The Society for the Propagation of the Faith for 

vulnerable communities throughout Asia, Africa, Latin America and the Pacific Islands.” 

 “Undy Sunday” CCD service project info….Did you know that new underwear and socks are the most-requested, but least-

donated items at Catholic Charities? These basic items (new underwear, warm socks, a fresh diaper) are truly treasures to 

those who are living in poverty. Our Sacred Heart CCD is helping Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet and the individuals 

and families they serve. “This year, we are quite low on supplies, so we are very grateful for any/all NEW underwear, socks, 

Pull-ups (all sizes), baby wipes, women's underwear and diapers that we receive for children and adults living in low-income 

households. All sizes are needed.” The final collection will be held next Sunday, October 20. If you’d prefer to send a 

monetary donation, please mail it to: Catholic Charities, Diocese of Joliet/Undy Sunday 16555 Weber Road Crest Hill, IL 

60403 For more information on Undy Sunday, please email Maggie Snow at msnow@cc-doj.org. Thank you for making a 

difference in the lives of the poor and vulnerable in our community!  

 Grundy Area PADS shelter program is designed to offer a safe and welcoming place for people to be able to sleep though  

the coldest months of the year.  It is open to adults and families in need.  For the past several years, St. Lawrence has 

participated in this program by volunteering at Peace Lutheran Church in Morris on the third Monday of the month beginning 

October 14.  There are three shifts which their parishioners fill:  1
st
 shift:  6:00 p.m. - 10:45 p.m.;                         2

nd
 shift: 

10:45 p.m. - 2:45 a.m.;  3
rd

 shift: 2:45 a.m. - 7:00 a.m.  They are asking that you consider volunteering on one of these shifts 

with a St. Lawrence parishioner.  Substitutes are also needed.  If you are interested or want to learn more about the program 

please contact Tom Perkins at 815-237-8172 or cell 815-823-4902. 

 FYI: The rectory will be closed on Monday, October 14 and on Wednesday, October 16
th
. 

 Holocaust Survivor Speaks at Benedictine University on Popes and Interfaith Dialogue - World-renowned Jewish 

scholar Dr. Harold Kasimow will deliver two lectures at Benedictine University’s Lisle campus: “Advancing Abrahamic 

Friendship: Modern Popes in Dialogue with Jews and Muslims” on Wednesday, October 23 at 7:00 PM in Goodwin Hall 411 

and “Bearing Witness: Memories of a Child Holocaust Survivor” on Thursday, October 24 at 12:30 PM in Goodwin Hall 

Auditorium. Both events are free and open to the public. Dr. Kasimow, George Drake Professor of Religious Studies at 

Grinnell College, is the author and editor of many books, including Pope Francis and Interreligious Dialogue, John Paul II 

and Interreligious Dialogue, and Interfaith Activism. The lectures are sponsored by Benedictine University’s Center for 

Mission, Ministry, and Inclusion. For more information, contact Dr. Peter Huff at 603-829-6664 or phuff@ben.edu. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “With the help of an abortion healing ministry, couples can successfully work through abortion-related 

challenges.  God’s grace can bring true healing to the relationships of those who trust in His infinite mercy.” - USCCB 

Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities - “Healing within Marriage from an Abortion” - www.respectlife.org/healing-in-marriage. 

 Stewardship - Oct. 13, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 28
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time - “Jesus 

heals ten lepers in today’s Gospel. Only one (10%) came back to say thank you. I, too, have received many blessings from 

the Lord - indeed, all I am and all I have is gift! How and now often have I remembered to thank Him?” 
 

 

http://www.swkrcatholics.org/
mailto:phuff@ben.edu
http://www.respectlife.org/healing-in-marriage

